
 

Brandon School Division 

Assistant-Superintendent Student Services 
The Administration of Brandon School Division invites applications for the above 
position.  Duties to commence August 1, 2019. 

The Division 
With approximately 8,900 students, 1,500 staff, 
22 schools and a budget of approximately $104 
million, the Brandon School Division offers a 
wide range of educational and student support 
services commonly found in larger centres while 
small enough to ensure care and attention to 
detail.  

The Opportunity 
Under the direction of the CEO, the focus of the 
Assistant Superintendent, Student Services is in the 
area of educational support services. They are 
responsible for long term planning, coordination and 
development of programs in the areas of: clinical 
services, resource and guidance services, educational 
assistant support, programming for at risk students 
and EAL.  The Assistant Superintendent also provides 
the supervision of one ½  of the Division’s 22 schools. 
In performing these responsibilities, the Assistant 
Superintendent shall be compassionate and advocate 
for students  while demonstrating  integrity, 
professionalism and a servant leadership/customer 

service orientation.  

Key Priorities 

• Working as part of a Senior Administration team 

• Managing change initiatives 

• Managing the Student Services budget/finances 

• Providing supervision and leadership to school 
principals 

Requirements 

• Master’s Degree (Special Education or related field) 

• Certificate to teach in Manitoba 

• Well versed in Response to Intervention (RTI)  

• A minimum of 5-7 years of progressive work related 
experience including supervision 

• Experience leading in a unionized environment 
 

Applications 

Please send a cover letter and resume by January 15, 2019 
to: 

Assistant Superintendent Student Services Search  
ROAR Leadership Consultants 

Email: royseidler@roarleadership.com 

Employment will be subject to satisfactory criminal record, vulnerable sector and child abuse registry checks.  We will confirm receipt of all 
applications received by Email, however only those selected for follow-up will be contacted.  We thank all applicants for their interest. 
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